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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
At Comper we are in full swing with all things transitions related at the moment. This is a very busy time of 
year for us at Comper as we have so many new children and families coming to the school in September and 
all the Reception and half the Nursery children to successfully transition down to SS Mary and John (SSMJ) or 
their new schools. So far our transition programme is going very smoothly. All the children are showing great 
flexibility and resilience with the changes in front of them. The Reception children had a lovely time down at 
SSMJ on Wednesday joining in an assembly and meeting some of the staff. The Comper Nursery children that 
are starting Reception in September have been spending time visiting the reception classrooms and getting 
used to what will be their new environment. 
 
It was lovely to see so many parents at our new reception parent induction meetings this week. Thank you for 
taking the time to come. Do go to our website if you would like to look back at the slides or for any other key 
information that we might have mentioned. 
 
Parent Questionnaire—We want to hear your opinion 
 
A big thank you to all those that have already filled out the parent questionnaire. We really value your feed-
back and are always ready to listen and respond. If you haven’t already filled out the questionnaire, please do 
follow the link below. We have extended the deadline and it only takes a small amount of time. 
 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1EAhFX58mgKc-_IBUpn9IuBo-OU17MbZBKOXldBA4ZrI/edit?ts=62b9bdd5 
 

Parent Governor Vacancies 
 
We are delighted to have received several applications for the parent governor positions that 
are available. We look forward to giving you more information in the coming weeks. 
 
 

Events 
 
We have some lovely events coming up in the next couple of weeks, the Comper Disco and 
Comper International Evening. We really need parent support to help organise these and make 
them as successful as possible. Please do get in touch with Michaela on the PTA email 
(pta.comper@gmail.com) or through the What’s App groups to offer your help. You can sign  
up to help on the google forms below. Just click on the links. 
 

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1nqCeEb7-cTbYYGDxeel9h-ZbDnbNwd6DfgrXAYfopOs/edit?
usp=sharing 
 
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1jG3YeVavonKx3dgTAPqpKfNHyAqtSxOFVKMgD59drxM/edit? 

 

Communication 

We are having some feedback that a few families are not getting the whole school email 

communications from the office. Please can you check your junk/trash boxes, but also 

check that we have the most up to date email addresses from you for all the adults that 

would like to be in the loop with school communications. If you think you may not be 

receiving all communications or you know a parent/carer that is not, please can you 

email the office with your correct email address or encourage others to do so and we will 

ensure our email list is up to date. 
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Some key dates coming up 

Tuesday 5th July - Reception Class Photos 

Friday 8th July 4.00pm - 6.30pm - SS Mary and John Summer Fair –All Welcome! 

Friday 8th July - Reception School Reports out to parents 

Friday 8th July - Find out your teacher day—communicated via email. 

Wednesday 13th July 9.15am or 6.00pm Small Hall @SSMJ - Parent Induction Meetings for Current Reception 

Parents with children moving to Year 1 this September 2022. 

Thursday 14th July - Transition Day. Reception children to spend the morning at SSMJ in class with their new 

teacher. 

Friday 15th July - End of term treat - Emma Boor Puppeteer Production at Comper all day. 

Friday 15th July 5.30pm-6.30pm - Comper School Disco @ SS Mary and John Site. All Welcome! 

Monday 18th July 5.00-7.00pm - Comper School International Evening  

Wednesday 20th July 12.45pm—Term Ends. Reception parents to come a little early for singing performance - 

time to be confirmed. 

Monday 5th September - INSET Day. School Closed. 

Tuesday 6th September - School Starts for the new academic year. 

Wishing you all a restful weekend. 

With very best wishes, 

 

 

Catherine King 

                     We are saying goodbye to Katy Warne at the end of next week. Her last day is Thursday 7th July.     

          We will be very sorry to see her go, but will be sending her off with a Comper leaving tea party.  

          Good Luck Katy! 

Covid & Sickness Bug 

There does seem to be another wave of Covid at the moment and we also seem to be in the midst of a tummy 
bug. Both these illnesses are effecting children and staff. Please be aware of this and ensure that you are not 
bringing your child into school if they are showing any signs of temperature, cough , tummy ache or being gen-
erally unwell as the bugs just spread and this is particularly difficult when it starts to effect our staff as it be-
comes hard to run the school effectively if too many staff become ill. Thank you in advance for you coopera-
tion with this. 


